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Tetanus Clinics for Pleasants, Wood slated

In coordination with the Wood County Emergency Management/Homeland Security and
Pleasants County Emergency Management, the Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department will be
conducting free tetanus shot clinics in two communities that have been affected by recent
flooding.

On Wednesday, April 10, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., a limited amount of free Tdap (tetanus)
vaccines will be offered to households affected by recent flooding for the residents of Pleasants
County. The vaccine is suited for those ages 11 years and older. The free vaccines will be given
on a first come, first served basis at the Dewey Ave Church of Christ, 701 Dewey Ave, St Marys,
WV 26170.

On Friday, April 12, from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m., a limited amount of free Tdap (tetanus) vaccines will
be offered to households affected by recent flooding for the residents of Wood County. The
vaccine is suited for those ages 11 years and older. The free vaccines will be given a on a first
come, first served basis at the Old Humphrey School (aka Belleville School), 38 Robinhood Rd.,
Belleville, WV 26133 (near the intersection of Harris Hwy and Robinhood Rd. and next to the
Belleville Church of Christ.)
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The Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department serves Wood, Wirt, Calhoun, Pleasants, Ritchie and
Roane Counties. It is located at 211 Sixth St. in Parkersburg. The offices are open 8 a.m. to 4
p.m. Call 304-485-7374 or visit the website, movhd.com for more information. Follow them at



Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department MOVHD on Facebook and @MOVHealthDept on Instagram
and Twitter.



